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JPS COVID-19 Information Line to Resume  
 COVID-19 Daily Update Recording is available to the public, media and healthcare 

workers  
 

August 4, 2021, Fort Worth — JPS Health Network is committed to helping ensure our community has the 
most up-to-date information about the COVID-19 pandemic. Due to an increase in the number of positive cases 
in Tarrant County, the Network is resuming a daily information phone line to provide facts about COVID-19 cases 
at JPS.  
 
Starting on Thursday, Aug. 5, 2021, information will be available on a recording updated each day at 10 a.m. 
Callers can access the recorded message by calling 817-702-9500.  
 
The recording will provide information including the number of inpatients who are undergoing treatment for 
COVID-19 at John Peter Smith Hospital. The phone line was in operation for about a year during the height of 
the pandemic, and was suspended in mid-June as the number of cases at the hospital dwindled.  
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